
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

FRANE on track to sell out at Annual Ryan Marrocco Memorial Golf 

Tournament…2015 Scholarship Program launched 
 

FRANE ‘s Golf Committee is off and running with a record number of registrations in hand.  This 

year’s event is on track to sell out!  With one course already full and the second at the halfway 

point, players are urged to register quickly to insure their spot in one of the Northeast’s leading 

event! 

 

This year’s event, scheduled for Tuesday, May 19, 2015 at Pine Hills Golf Club in Plymouth, 

Massachusetts, attracts players from all over the Northeast.  This event, funds the FRANE 

Scholarship in its entirety.  To date, FRANE and the family of Ryan Marrocco have awarded 

over $600,000 in scholarships to deserving students from our member companies.  Additional 

information can be found at www.frane.org or by calling the office at 203-597-7215. 

 

 

In addition, the Board of Director’s of FRANE has released the 2015 scholarship information.  

Applications must be postmarked by April 30, 2015, with winner notification in July.  All 

applications can be found at www.frane.org or by calling the office at 203-597-7215.  All 

member company High School seniors or college students enrolled in an accredited 

undergraduate program, maintaining at least a 2.8 GPA are eligible to apply.  See full details on 

line. 

 

 

 
### 

 

The Frozen and Refrigerated Association of the Northeast, FRANE, is recognized as one of the 

Northeast’s most active organizations representing the frozen and refrigerated industries.  This 

year, celebrating their 60
th
 Anniversary, the organization offers exclusive networking and 

business building events for its members throughout the year.   
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